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Septamber2,1998

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter will serve to notify you that the U.S. EPA will hold a Joint Liaison Group meeting on
Wednesday, September 23,1998 at 7:30 p.m., at the Holiday Inn Express, located at 946 new
Loudon Road, in Latham, New York.

The purpose of this meeting is for EPA to present the Scope of Work for both the Phase 2
Ecological Risk Assessment and the Feasibility Study. We hope you will make every effort to
attend this important meeting.

If you have any questions or require more information regarding this meeting, please contact me
at 212/637-3672.

Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter and for your continued participation in the
Community Interaction Program for EPA's Hudson River PCB Reassessment.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
Communications Division
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